
HELLO FALL AND GOODBYE SUMMER 

The commission and I hope this letter finds everyone healthy and well. Since the last newsletter, we have seen 
kids out of school, kids enjoying the summer vacation and thankfully we have seen kids return to school. With 
so many public, private, and daycare facilities around our city, traffic stays constant and busy both in the 
mornings, and in the early afternoons. We are ALL in a hurry each and everyday, but the commission is asking 
everyone to drive cautiously within in our city and neighboring cities being on the lookout for walkers, bike-
riders, and all other traffic that is sharing the roads. For the next few weeks, we will see darker mornings, 
which makes visibility even harder. Please, please drive with care and lessen distractions when driving.  


As stated above, we will “Fall Back” with the time so our evenings will see less daylight but hopefully the city 
roads will continue to be utilized for walkers and others with our newer LED street lights that Commissioner 
Leslie Beam took charge of over the summer. With the Fall season comes falling leaves from trees and we are 
very pleased to announce that the city-wide leaf removal will take place again this year. We will send out 
dates when finalized, but it will happen twice during the fall season. Based on feedback we will move the first 
pickup the first week of November and have the second pickup be the week after Thanksgiving since the city 
has so many trees that drop leaves so late in the season. 


During this pandemic, the City of Bellewood was able to apply for the American Rescue Plan Act which would 
give stimulus to all cities across the nation. We did apply for those funds and just received our first portion of 
those funds over the summer. The restrictions on these funds is many so the commission is working with our 
city attorney, Finn Cato, the Kentucky League of Cities and the Department of Local Governments to see 
where these funds can be appropriated. We are hoping that we can use these for new and updated roads 
within our city. More information to come as we await the full direction that these funds can be spent. 


Lastly, our summer block party was postponed from August and has officially been rescheduled for the 
afternoon of October 31 on Brookfield Ave. Please see the back of the newsletter for more details and please 
plan on attending. 


	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 - Mayor Mark Klein 


 

BELLEWOOD COMMISSION 

The City Commission is meeting at the St. Matthews Library at 6:30 PM on 
the second Tuesday of each month. Email beforehand if you’d like to come.  

SEND US YOUR EMAIL 

If you didn’t receive this newsletter via email, PLEASE send us your email address! 
We are still in need of a lot of email addresses. 

CityOfBellewoodKY@gmail.com

TURN BACK YOUR CLOCKS 

On Sunday, November 7th, we will turn back the clocks and start seeing our days get shorter and the 
darkness settle in at the end of the workday. Don’t forget to at least enjoy an extra hour of sleep. 
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FOLLOW THE CITY OF BELLEWOOD!!! 
Email: CityofBellewoodKY@gmail.com 

Phone: 502-558-7631 
Twitter: @CityOfBellewood 

FaceBook: City of Bellewood 
Instagram: CityOfBellewood 
Website: BellewoodKY.org

2021 BELLEWOOD CALENDAR 

October 31 - Halloween Block Party  

November 25 - Thanksgiving Turkey Trot 

December - Holiday Decorating Contest  

HALLOWEEN BLOCK PARTY

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 31

BROOKFIELD AVE 1:00 - 4:00

PIZZA

CHICKEN WINGS
BEER

TABLES AND 
CHAIRS

WATER

SOCCER DARTS

SOFT DRINKS

HOMEMADE 
CHILI

DESSERTS

Our city-wide block party is going to happen this year and will be held on Halloween 
afternoon on Brookfield Ave. It is going to be a lot of fun and the city commission hopes 
you will make time to come by. We will provide all that you would need to enjoy food, 
refreshments, kids activities and delicious desserts. See everyone on Halloween. 


*Traditionally, trick or treating begins between 5:30 and 6:00 PM Halloween evening

SELTZERS

CHICKEN NUGGETS

OBSTACLE COURSE

BOUNCY HOUSE
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